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1 AVX Boulevard 

Fountain Inn, SC 29644 USA 

Phone: +1 (864) 967-2150 

Website: https://www.kyocera-avx.com 

Attention: 

All Customers 

Change Notice 

WL Series 

Dear Valued Customer, 

Thank you very much for your great and continuous support for business with KAVX. This is the official 

notification that our WL series wire wound chip inductors will be discontinued immediately, and the 

replacement is LCWC series.  

No last time buy, your understanding and support are highly appreciated. 

Thank you. 

KYOCERA AVX Components Corporation 
RF Product Marketing Manager 

Mohammed Abu-Naim, 

02/13/2023




